

Friends of the Lower Appomattox River

April 22, 2024

Mr. Tim Webb, Vice President Ms. Olivia Carden, Sales Representative Meridian Waste 333 B Industrial Drive Petersburg, VA 23803

Dear Tim and Olivia,

On behalf of the Board and members of the Friends of the Lower Appomattox River, I have the great pleasure of informing you that Meridian Waste has been selected to receive the 2024 FOLAR Outstanding Community Service BUSINESS AND INDUSTRY AWARD. This award recognizes you and your company's caring commitment to improving the quality of life in our region especially through your many years of providing roll-off containers and ensuring proper trash disposal for FOLAR's many conservation clean-ups and volunteer/stewardship programs in support of FOLAR's mission to conserve, protect, and promote the Appomattox River for all to enjoy.

Thank you for your active participation in advancing the mission of FOLAR. It has been a privilege and pleasure to have your partnership and support. We look forward to many future years of collaboration with the Ft. Gregg-Adams community.

We look forward to presenting you with the 2024 FOLAR BUSINESS AND INDUSTRY AWARD at this year's FOLAR Outstanding Community Service Awards program on Friday, May 31st, at 4:00PM at the new FOLAR Trail Center, 235 N Market St, Petersburg VA 23903. We invite you to be our guests to enjoy a celebration of the positive impact of the many contributors, staff, and volunteers, like you, who make this a better place for everyone!

Please RSVP to me at waustin@folar-va.org, to confirm you will be able to attend and/or if you have any questions regarding the program or this award.

We will be issuing an announcement soon and will forward more information then. Your support has weant so much or to FOLAR! Again, congratulations and thank you!

Best regards,

Wendy Austin

Executive Director

Cc: Sam Hayes, FOLAR Chairman of the Board Heather Barrar, Regional Trails Program Director